November 2021 Newsletter 4

Moon's Moat First School

www.moonsmoat.worcs.sch.uk

01527 61498

Dear Parents

We have an exciting half term ahead of us including Christmas parties, a virtual Jack and the Beanstalk pantomime performed by West Midlands Children's Theatre, Christmas Jumper Day and a Christmas raffle.

Reception and Nursery classes will also be visiting the Enchanted Christmas Kingdom at Hatton Adventure World. We would be grateful for parental contributions towards this trip. School is already subsidising the visit by paying for the transport and if we don't get enough contributions then trips like this will not be able to go ahead.

Please remember to check book bags, our website and Facebook page regularly so you don't miss out on any information about all our activities in school.

Thank you for all your support.

Mrs. S. Fisher

Headteacher

Flu Vaccinations

Nasal Flu Immunisations will be done in school on 6th December. Consent forms will be sent out soon. Please return your consent form as soon as you can even if you do not wish your child to have the vaccination.

Reporting Absence

If your child is absent from school please contact the school office either by telephone or via the 'contact us' tab on our website on the **first** day of absence. Please state exactly why your child is off (not just 'unwell') as it is important for us to know if it is Coronavirus related. Many thanks.

Nuts and Dietary Needs

We are a nut free school as we have children in school with nut allergies. Please ensure you don't send anything into school which has nuts in it (including chocolate/nut spread). If your child has a food allergy or dietary requirement please ensure you let the school office know. Many thanks.



Upcoming Events

November 26

Own clothes day in return for a donation for our Christmas Raffle Hampers

December 3

Christmas Jumper Day

December 06

Flu nasal sprays

December 13

Year 2 Christmas Party

December 14

Year 3 Christmas Party

December 15

Year 4 Christmas Party

December 16

Year 1 Christmas Party

Reception and Nursery visit to Hatton Adventure World

December 17

Reception and Nursery Christmas Party Carol Service (in school, children only) Break up for Christmas



Harvest Festival non-uniform day

Thank you very much for all your donations. Our final total for Redditch Food Bank is £155!

Poppies

Poppies will be on sale in school this week. Please send your child in with some change if they would like to buy one.





D	2 - 6 2			
Page	2 of 2			